
Fw: Ice cream truck music ban  ---in support!
Larry Herrera to: Pablo Rubio 07/11/2013 10:48 AM

Please add this to the legislative file, but its not necessary to send to all.

_____________________________________________
Larry Herrera
City Clerk
City of Long Beach
333 W. Ocean Blvd.
Long Beach, CA 90802
Work. 562-570-6489  
Fax:  562-570-6789
Skype Name:  LarryHerrera82
Skype Online Number; 562-999-4292
----- Forwarded by Larry Herrera/CC/CLB on 07/11/2013 10:48 AM -----

From: Dee Andrews/LD/CLB
To: Larry Herrera/CC/CLB@CLB
Date: 07/11/2013 10:44 AM
Subject: Fw: Ice cream truck music ban ---in support!
Sent by: Tonya Martin

Larry:
Below is another email regarding ice cream trucks.

Thank you.
----- Forwarded by Tonya Martin/LD/CLB on 07/11/2013 10:44 AM -----

From: Dorsey Larus Roe <dorseyroe@yahoo.com>
To: "dee.andrews@longbeach.gov" <dee.andrews@longbeach.gov>
Date: 07/11/2013 07:54 AM
Subject: Ice cream truck music ban ---in support!

I am fully in support of any new rules that will help limit the noise pollution. A truck once or twice maybe during 
the day, a few minutes of music maybe but that's it. There needs to be some respect for the residents who need to 
sleep or just relax.
I noticed most of the people who don't want the ban, aren't in neighborhoods that have this problem.
Thank you and keep up the good work!
Dorsey
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